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November 24, 2020 

 

 

 

MUNSTER PARKS AND RECREATION 

1005 Ridge Road 

Munster, Indiana 46321 

Attn: Mr. Mark Heintz 

 Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

Submitted Via Email:  mheintz@munster.org 

 

 

RE: Continuation of Grounds Maintenance Services for 2021 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Mr. Heintz: 

 

We would like to offer this letter as our confirmation of continuation of grounds 

maintenance services for the 2021 growing season.  We will continue to honor all of 

2020 season's pricing through the upcoming contract year. 

 

Should you have any questions, or require any further information, please give us a 

call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

GREAT LAKES LANDSCAPE MANAGEMENT, INC. 

 

Dino Ioakimidis , President                                                 
Dino Ioakimidis 

President 


